
PRE-KPRE-K
SCREENINGSCREENING

NORTH MACNORTH MAC  

Schedule an appointment today.  8:30 AM-2:30 PM

The North Mac School District will
be conducting Pre-K screenings
for the 2025-2026 school year.
These will be open to any child
who will be turning 3 by
September 1, 2025.

Monday, March 24th & Tuesday, March 25th

Screenings will be held at St. Pat’s Hall in Girard

MORE INFORMATION

Call 217-965-5424 ext. 2602 or
Email BEarley@northmacschools.org
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